
Kiss-N-Drop 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Each school year I continue to observe, and receive feedback, about some specific safety concerns 

during morning arrival.  PLEASE take the time to read the bulleted points below to ensure the SAFETY of 

ALL children. 

• Students may be dropped off from 8:15AM to 8:35AM.  Please do not drop your child off prior 

to 8:15AM.  Dropping your child off prior to 8:15AM is a safety concern.  There isn’t adult 

supervision during this timeframe.  Thank you for being considerate of this policy.   

• Please travel at a SAFE speed in the parking lot.  With many parked cars, children can come out 

of “nowhere” and be in danger. 

• Stay behind the car in front of you…Do not pull around a car in front of you unless directed to 

do so. 

• Please refrain from being on your cell phone.  Simply put, conversations during morning arrival 

can distract you from making appropriate decisions. 

• Your children should exit the car from the passenger side.  If children exit from the driver side, 

they are putting themselves at risk from traffic behind your vehicle. 

• Children should only exit your vehicle after the crosswalk. 

• As you leave Jamison, please STOP at the stop sign and allow buses the right of way. 

The guidelines listed above are for the SAFETY of all the children.  Please realize that my goal is to 

ensure student safety.  I realize, as parents, we are all busy and have places to go and things to do; 

however, I want to make this drop off area as safe as possible.  I don’t want to see anyone, especially a 

child, hurt because specific rules weren’t being followed. 

We are looking for volunteers to assist with Kiss-N-Drop.  If interested, please contact our Home and 

School Association (Tara Schmucker taraschmucker@gmail.com). 

As always, THANK YOU for your support. 

Mr. Croyle 

mcroyle@cbsd.org  

 

mailto:taraschmucker@gmail.com
mailto:mcroyle@cbsd.org

